SRTA

RFP 24-04: Transit On-Demand Services
Addendum #1: Change in Timeline

The timeline for performance has been changed.

Section 4.1 — Scope of Work in RFP 24-04 identified a timeline for the start of transit on-demand
services in the second half of 2024. Recent information provided by the MBTA indicates that
South Coast Rail Commuter Rail service has been delayed until May 2025.

As a result of this change, the SRTA Transit On-Demand Services outlined in RFP 24-04 will
not be expected to start until May 2025. SRTA Transit On-Demand Services will follow the
MBTA timeline for South Coast Rail implementation.
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